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Clinical Claim Editor Updated with Current NCCI Edits 

The clinical claim editor in the Medicaid Management Information System (MMIS) has been updated with the 

current Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) National Correct Coding Initiative (NCCI) files. The 

purpose of the NCCI edits is to prevent improper payment when incorrect code combinations are reported. Claims 

received by HP Enterprise Services (HPES) on or after June 2, 2014, are being adjudicated with the most current 

NCCI edit files. 

A previous clinical claim editor update, which installed the 2013 CMS Medicaid NCCI files and the KB 51 

upgrade, began adjudicating claims on September 16, 2013. 


